
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice that the Town of North Dansville will hold a public hearing on Tuesday July 9, 
2024, at 7:00pm located at the Town Hall 14 Clara Barton Street, Dansville, NY. The hearing will be 
held on the second floor, in the Supervisor’s office. The purpose of these hearings is to allow 
comments on revisions to the Town Board on Proposed Local law #2, of 2024. Local Law #2 is a 
Local Law regulating the use of parks in the Town of North Dansville. All interested parties are 
encouraged to attend. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lori Tyler 
Town Clerk/Tax Collector 
 
 
 
 


